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New SEI Website Introduced 

Welcome to the new SEI website!!  If you are a frequent visitor of our website you will notice a 
number of new website tools and navigation improvements, as you review the new site.  Based 
on your feedback, the website has been improved, while maintaining those features that you 
have found very useful over the years.  Some of these features, such as searching the SEI 
Certified Products List, remain exactly the same, while other features such as website 
navigation have been enhanced, making it more convenient to find information.  The site has 
also been designed to make new upgrades to the site much easier.  Changes can be made 
based on your feedback, so please let us know how you like the new site.  You can send an 
email directly to Bill Fithian at bfithian@seinet.org outlining any observations, issues or 
suggestions. 

Participant / Staff Access Section Scheduled for 2009 
This will be an entirely new section that will provide SEI participants, laboratories and auditors 
with access to tools, documentation, and resources frequently requested.  This area will be 
password protected and will include many new features, previously unavailable to SEI 
participants.  Our goal is to ultimately provide a secure and efficient mechanism for processing 
some of the certification program requirements electronically.  Specific details will be provided at 
a later date, with a formal announcement sent to all SEI participants once the section is 
available for use. 

Happy Holidays 
The entire SEI staff wishes you and your family a safe and happy holiday.  A special “Thank 
you” goes out to all of our customers who participated in the SEI Certification Program in 2008, 
we truly appreciate the opportunity to work with you and look forward to continuing with you in 
2009 and beyond.  For those who are considering SEI for their certification needs, please do not 
hesitate to call with any questions, we want to do whatever we can to guide you through the 
process. 

Once again, “Thank you”, and we wish you all the best for the coming year!! 

   


